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23/04/2025  13:38:092025/1526/T OBJ Neil Cartwright The Application is to remove (fell to the ground) two very healthy, and visually impactful trees, in 

the curtilage of a Grade II listed building. There is no evidence of damage to the property at No. 

5 Belsize Lane (known by the name of Hunter’s Lodge), or the boundary walls to the site, and the 

trees are on private land. The trees are managed by the owner and neighbours, on a regular 

basis, under the guidance of a respected tree surgeon - last consented works were carried out in 

2023. An immediate TPO should be applied to the two trees to provide protection.

5 Belsize Lane

Hampstead

London

NW3 5AD

Page 13 of 14


